MINUTES
HALSEY HALL CHAFTER BOARD MEETING OF JULY 31, 2005

n.b.: there may be omissions; Rich lost his notes and wrote these from
memory)

Present were Rich Arpi, Gregg Omoth, Bob Tholkes, Howard Luloff, and
Stew Thornley.

Howard menticonED having a fund raiser for chapter member Frank
Bigelow, who had a fire in his apartment and was hospitalized for a
fime. Howard will look into the possibilities of running a

concession stand at a Twins game, Gopher football, Timberwolves, or
Minnesota Wild game. {In an aside, Brian Mohr asked for Frank's address
in that newsletters sent to the hospital have been »returned....s we
need

to find Frank's address and find out if he is still agreeable to any
fund raising. The teams may want more >than a ons game commitment and
may

have their concessions schedule already set anyway.

HH Chapter heosting a naticnal convention: Stew will send an e-mail out
confirming our commitment to host a convention in 2007, 1f needed. {In
the mix with St. Louis and Atlanta)

Date of fall 2005 Fzall Regional meeting is sent for Oct. 22 at the
Community United Methodist Church in Columbia Heights. Several
possibilities for guest speakers were mentioned. Proposals for research
presentations should be received by October 1 (to be screened by the
Research Committee?

Next meeting ...0Oct 2 at Gregg Omoth's....



